
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2023 5:00:00 AM

First name: Mary Helen

Last name: Sandoval

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing you to request you not allow the Mountain Valley Pipeline (MVP) to cross through our

Jefferson National Forest.

 

The pipeline is proving to be a very serious climate and ecological problem. There have been over 500 water

quality violations due to the construction of the pipeline in Virginia and West Virginia.

 

 

 

Federal courts have found that the U.S. Forest Service has not properly reviewed the application for the MVP

and vacated permits in the past. As the Forest Service reviews the MVP's environmental impacts once again, it

must consider the climate disruption it would cause to the Jefferson National Forest - including threats to water

resources.

 

 

 

Please do not grant the Mountain Valley Pipeline permission to cross the Jefferson National Forest. The USFS

Planning Rule's mandates "to maintain or restore the ecological integrity of terrestrial and aquatic ecosystems

and watersheds in the plan area" and the Mountain Valley Pipeline's plane to not meet that criteria.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Mary Helen Sandoval


